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Updated CDC Guidance in re COVID-19 
Quarantine & Isolation Periods 

 

 
With the ever-changing circumstances that are part of the COVID-19 experience, 
it’s easy to get lost as to what’s appropriate and what’s not in keeping ourselves, 
our families, our friends and our co-workers as safe as possible. 
 
Lately, many labor and management constituents of the ILA~USMX Joint Safety 
Committee (JSC) have had occasion to inquire about the existence of any recent 
revisions or amendments the U.S. Centers for Disease Control & Prevention 
(CDC) have provided to existing guidance addressing the subjects of quarantine 
and isolation. 
 
Below, we provide a link to an updated (as of 30 March 2022) page at CDC’s 
website which provides supplemental guidance; including guidance for: 
 
a). Individuals who have been vaccinated; and 
 
b). Individuals who have not been vaccinated 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html 
 
As always, the JSC is available to respond to questions coming from labor and/or 
management interests regarding COVID-19 related quarantine and/or isolation 
issues. For that purpose, please utilize the link found below 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html
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